
December 8, 2020 
 
Dear Mr. Wetten; 
 
On behalf of the residents of Clackamas County, we would like to extend our sincere gratitude for your 
generous donation of the property on May Road in Oregon City.  The 12.86 acres of undeveloped land 
has great potential for a future park that would provide educational and recreational opportunities 
for  the community. 
 
While Clackamas County is currently unable to take on the task of developing it into a park immediately, 
we are happy to accept the donation and look for opportunities within our regional partner network to 
achieve your vision. 
 
Thank you again for your generosity.   
 


